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This bill is outrageous!  The landlords in Oregon had to support the economy during 

the entire pandemic.  Now us landlords that own properties in downtown Portland, 

are losing money because people are afraid to live downtown because all of the 

crime.  Portland has some of the highest taxes in the nation.  We shouldn't have to 

be handcuffed by another disadvantage.  With this new bill, all us small landlords 

would sell their properties to corporate landlords.  Which I'm sure the city would not 

want that to happen.  It's actually already happening but this would indeed make the 

situation worse. 

There are better ways to deal with the homeless issue than tax us landlords more! 

Thanks for listening. 

Troy Parke 


